
 
Dear Committee Members 
I reside in the city of Saint Helens in Columbia County. We are a small rural community and we live here 
for a reason. We do not want to live in a large city because our values and lifestyle differ greatly. Please 
do not redistrict part of Multnomah County into our district as their “big city” mentality will drown out 
our voice and we will be left without representation. 
Sincerely yours, 
Fredrick Butcher 
Sent from my iPad 

 


